
The conference opens Monday with a full day of presentations 
focused on the region in which we are meeting - the desert 
southwest – where communities and ecosystems are on the front 
lines of climate change and drought. During the summer of 2022, the 
Rio Grande dried in Albuquerque for the first time in 40 years, while 
New Mexico’s largest wildfire in recorded history raged in the Santa 
Fe National Forest. In the neighboring Colorado River Basin, drought 
and climate change have sparked emergency water management 
negotiations while the largest reservoir in the United States is at its 
lowest level since 1937. 

In the face of these challenges, innovative partnerships have 
emerged to address dire threats, conserve, and restore ecosystems, 
and more effectively allocate water for fish, wildlife, and people. 
Where better for the ecosystem restoration community to gather, 
learn from each other, and advance restoration in the face of 
unprecedented change?

The National Conference on Ecosystem Restoration (NCER) planning 
committee invites you to join us in Albuquerque, New Mexico!

April 14-19, 2024 Albuquerque, New Mexico

Find out more at https://www.conference.ifas.ufl.edu/ncer

Scan the QR code below with your device to 
subscribe to our mailing list which will keep you up 
to date with the latest announcements, deadlines, 

and news regarding the NCER conference.

https://bit.ly/3iedFWx

Subscribe to the NCER Mailing List

Stay Informed!


